
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 4TH NOV  – BONFIRE BAKESALE

11TH NOV – REMEMBRANCE DAY - DRESS IN RED AND BLACK 
18TH NOV – PJ DAY FOR CHILDREN IN NEED

8TH DEC – CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY - £1.00 DONATION
WC 12TH DEC – CHRISTMAS TREATS TABLE FOR SALE

21ST DEC – CHRISTMAS PARTY 
22ND DEC – CHRISTMAS DINNER

23RD DEC – PJ DAY AND LAST DAY OF TERM
23RD DEC - CHILDREN BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS - REOPENS 3RD JAN 23

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Across the nursery we have been focussing on Autumn and 
carrying out lots of different activities that relate to the new 
season we have been exploring.

In lambs the children have been exploring new sensory frames 
and bags that have been made with natural resources. They 
collected leaves, conkers, pine cones and sticks in our 
woodlands area and added them to sensory bags they then 
have been exporing them using our light table. They have also 
been exploring playdough using different scents such as spices, 
cinnomon and ginger and using their natural resources in the 
dough.

In Ducks they have been enjoying getting out into the local 
community on a scavenger walk finding leaves of different sizes 
and colours to collage with. They collected conkers to add to 
their maths and loose parts area and used their sticks to make 
their own stickmen and stick families.

In Farmers the children have been learning about the harvest 
festival, they have learnt a harvest song, researched facts and 
made their own nursery scarecrow who they named Duncan! 
They helped Kareena and Yasmin to build the arms, body and 
legs and they then created their own scarecrows using paper 
plates and craft materials to take home.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
Over November and December we will be learning about 
different celebrations, festivals and traditions. 

All of our parental and carer partnerships are extremely 
important to us at Fisherfield Childcare, we are here for you 

and any support needed.

November & December 2022


